
 

 

FCS 
MORE GREAT NEWS!! 

THE WAIVER HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO JUNE 30, 2021 

 

USDA has allowed a waiver for schools to change from the  

School Meals Program to a summer program, due to COVID19 

challenges. 

 

What does that mean for families?   We can now offer free meals to ALL students—even high school 

students (we have free meals K-8) 

FCS will begin this program for high school students on October 1, 2020 

 

How does that date affect high school students? 

 Meal applications are required to waive any fees-families MUST qualify with  FREE 

status (not reduced), regardless of this USDA waiver 

 

 

 There will still be a charge for all snacks and beverages 

 

Questions and concerns may be directed to the Child Nutrition office:   937-879-8176 OR 

kkonevalhousman@fairborn.k12.oh.us 


